
                                                   

 

November 20, 2015 

 

Dear Educational Leader, 

 

We are excited to announce that four of the leading PA educational organizations (PA Principals Association, 

PA Association of School Administrators, PA Association for Middle Level Education & PA Association of 

Supervision and Curriculum Development) have joined forces to offer a new and exciting conference in the 

Summer of 2016.  We also have support from PDE and the Secretary of Education for this event. 

The 2016 Pennsylvania Educational Leadership Summit will be held at The Penn Stater Conference Center 

Hotel on July 24-26, 2016.  We anticipate that this will be the signature conference for educational leaders in 

PA next year and for numerous years to come. 

The conference hopes to attract district teams and we are limiting attendees to the first 400 participants. The 

format of the conference will include: keynote speakers; breakout sessions; table talks on hot topics; team 

planning and job alike sessions; and a panel discussion on moving from planning to practice. 

The conference committee is currently seeking requests for proposals for the small group sessions that will be 

held on Monday, July 25, 2016.  We would greatly appreciate it if you could distribute the attached RFP and 

encourage your colleagues to submit a proposal for consideration. 

Please mark the dates of July 24-26, 2016 on your calendar now and plan to attend the 2016 Pennsylvania 

Educational Leadership Summit in State College.  Registration information will be coming out in a 

separate communication. 

 

Your Partners in Education, 

Paul M. Healey  Jim Buckheit   Leonard R. Ference  Richard D. Nilsen 

Executive Director  Executive Director  Executive Director  Executive Director 

PA Principals Association PASA    PAMLE   PASCD 

 


